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The Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EOEEA) and the 
Massachusetts Water Resources Commission (WRC) are releasing a draft of 
the "2007 Index Streamflows for Massachusetts" for public review and 
comment. The document will be available for public review on the Water 
Resources Commission website at: 
http://www.mass.gov/envir/mwrc/default.htm 

The draft 2007 Index Streamflows for Massachusetts will be presented at the 
Water Resources Commission meetings on December 13, 2007. This is a 
public meeting at which we are allocating time for discussion and comments 
on the Index Streamflows. 

WRC staff will be accepting public comments postmarked by November 30, 
2007. Please mail all comments to: 

Linda M. Hutckins 
Department of Conservation and Recreation 
Office of Water Resources 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 
Boston, MA 02114 

Alternately, you may submit your comments via e-mail to: 
Linda.hutchins@state.ma.us. 

If you need a hard copy of the document, please contact Linda Hutchins at 
6 17-626-1384 or via e-mail: Linda.hutchins@state.ma.us. 

Comments will be evaluated and assessed to develop the final Index 
Streamflows for Massachusetts document. 
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